
 
 
 
 
 

WALLA WALLA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

 

Request for Proposals 

“Architectural Services” 

For 2018 Bond Projects 

 

Addenda #01 

 

 

Issued: August 14, 2018 

 

 
For further information contact: 

 
Heath Gardner, Owner’s Representative 

Wenaha Group 
heath@wenahagroup.com 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:wsmith@wwps.org


WALLA WALLA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
RFP - Architectural Services for 2018 Bond Projects 

Addenda #01 
Issued August 14, 2018 

 
 

Please note the following clarifications: 
 

1. Location of Non-Mandatory Site Tours at 10:00 AM on August 16, 2018 
a. The tours will begin at Walla Walla High School (800 Abbott Road Walla Walla, WA 

99362).  Attendees should gather at the main entry.  After Walla Walla High School, the 
tour will move to Lincoln High School and then Pioneer Middle School. 

2. Handling of Sub-Consultants 
a. The District asks that proposers do NOT include information on sub-consultants (i.e. 

civil, landscaping, structural, Mechanical/Electrical/Plumbing, etc.) in their responses. 
The project team will work together with the successful Architectural firm to select the 
sub-consultants. 

3. Section F Item 7 - Proposal Content for Evaluation, Certification and Licensure  
a. Delete reference to “Bidder/Proposer Residency Statement” 
b. Delete Reference to “Certificate of Non-Discrimination” 

Neither of these two items will be required as part of your proposal package.  The 
“Certification of Compliance” and “proof of Washington Business Licensure” will still be 
required. 

 

 

 


